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I feel the proposal for an incinerator burning waste for energy located at Eastern Creek is a terrible 
idea that has the potential to pollute the surrounding areas and effect property values. 
Although I recognize the need for renewable energy sources and consider this idea positive in the 
fact that inevitable waste can generate energy, I also feel this proposal is a lazy cost saving initiative 
by building it where the waste is. 
If this proposed incinerator was truly viable at delivering meaningful power supply to the grid there 
shouldn’t be any issue with locating it to an area which wouldn’t affect so many people, and the 
extra cost of offsetting the transportation of the waste and difficulties in connecting to the grid 
could easily be recouped. 
Sadly I feel this is another fruitless attempt at generating meaningful renewable energy and seeing 
weather the residents of Western Sydney will eat this garbage. 


